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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Participates in Wilson Elementary School Trunk or Treat 

Alpena, MI, November 7, 2022 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) team 
members recently participated in Wilson 
Elementary School’s annual Trunk or 
Treat Event. 

AAACU brough their portable drive-thru 
to Wilson Elementary School for students 
and their families to trick or treat to. 
Team members passed out goodies and 
enjoyed spending their time making this 
a family friendly event for students. 

The credit union is proud to participating 
in Wilson Trunk or Treat providing a safe 
and fun event for the community to 
enjoy. 

AAACU serves members primarily in 
Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco 
counties with ten locations: a main office 

located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with branch offices in Ossineke, 
Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in 
Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As of September 30, 2022, 
AAACU, provides service to 33,454 members with total assets equal to $570,945,829. 

 

Pictured: Jessica Howard and Katie Braun 
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